
West	Neck	Recrea,on	Commi2ee	
MINUTES	

Thursday,	November	18,	2021	

	 The	West	Neck	Recrea,on	Commi2ee	met	at	2PM	on	Thursday,	November	18,	2021,	in	
the	Mee,ng	Room	of	the	Village	Hall.		In	a2endance	were	Alan	Bearmore,	Pat	DeHart,		
Nancy	Etzelmiller,	Kate	Johnson,	Done2a	Kuhle,	Beverly	McCormick,	Cathy	Morrison,		
Gale	Perryman,	Tim	Ryan,	Gary	Stubbs,	John	Swann,	Don	Tartoni	and	Francie	Rayburn.		
	 Francie	gave	the	board	update.		The	WNCA	HOA	Board	approved	the	Recrea,on	
Commi2ee	Charter/Resolu,on	by	a	6	to	1	vote.		The	Board	also	approved	the	Recrea,on	Survey		
by	a	6	to	1	vote.	
	 Nancy	explained	the	first	flier	about	the	survey	to	be	submi2ed	to	eNews.		Its	purpose	is	
to	alert	residents	that	a	survey	will	be	mailed	by	December	1	to	all	homeowners.	
	 The	OATS	teams	had	no	updates	to	report.		Basically,	the	teams	are	wai,ng	for	the	
survey	results	before	they	proceed.		There	were	no	other	concerns	related	to	the	Recrea,on	
Commi2ee.	
	 The	next	Recrea,on	Commi2ee	mee,ng	will	be	held	at	the	Village	Hall	on	Tuesday,	
February	15	at	2:00	p.m.		Prior	to	this	mee,ng	the	Subcommi2ee	will	tabulate	and	analyze	the	
survey	results.	
	 	I	extend	my	thanks	to	this	commi2ee.		With	your	help	we	have	completed	the	
groundwork	for	the	survey	in	a	,mely	manner.		I	appreciate		your	par,cipa,on	and	the	respect	
and	candidness	you	have	shown	throughout	this	en,re	process.	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Respec]ully	submi2ed,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Francie	Rayburn	
	


